

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

10th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

The children in Early Years (Foundation) and Key Stage One (Years 1 & 2) have the exciting opportunity to take part in a session with "Play Street" on Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd May. Play Street offers the children the opportunity to role play a variety of different occupations using a range of equipment. This will be a brilliant hands-on opportunity for the children to try out some different "jobs" before the school's Dream Jobs Day later in the year.







To support us in providing this enriching experience for the children, we are asking for a £1 donation towards the cost of hiring the Play Street equipment. This can be made online via My Child At School (MCAS) or cash can be placed into the drop box in the office, in an envelope with your child's name on.

We hope the children will all have a lot of fun during their Play Street session and we look forward to hearing what job was their favourite!

Best wishes,

Mrs Kassiri









